
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
25th January 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As you will know, your child in Year 6 will take part in statutory end of KS2 assessments later in 
the year. This year’s SATs week is Monday 9th May – Thursday 12th May.  
 
There are revision booklets available to buy, which will really help the children to consolidate 
the learning that is taking place in the classroom. The revision text and workbooks are a fun way 
to revise and have been helpful for children in the previous years that we have used them. 
 
We will be using these revision guides to support weekly home learning tasks and will be 
discussing answers and strategies to solving the problems within the classroom, there is no 
expectation for parents/carers to mark the workbooks.  
 
These workbooks retail at £5.95 each, but as a school we can order them at a reduced price of 
£2.50 each. We will be ordering the CGP Key Stage 2 Maths SATs Revision Book and CGP Key 
Stage 2 Maths SATs Question Book. 
 

      
 
We would be grateful of a contribution of £5 to order these revision guides, which can be made 
via scopay or cash.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs K Marsden 
Year 6 Teacher 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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